
Voting in the 
General Election 
and referendums.
Things will be different at voting places because of COVID-19 and  
we all need to do our part to protect our whānau and communities.

Hand sanitiser and physical 
distancing at voting places.

More voting places across 
the country.

You can vote from Saturday 
3 October to Saturday 17 
October. Vote early to avoid  
the queues.

This year we’ll have safety 
measures like:

Find out more:
vote.nz �| 0800 36 76 56


